
 
 

PSE.com

Puget Sound Energy
P.O.Box 97034
Bellevue,WA98009-9734

August 22, 2017 

Via Web Portal 
Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

Re: Docket UE-131883 
Distributed Generation Annual Report - Revised 

Dear Mr. King: 

Attached is Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE’s” or “the Company’s”) revised Distributed Generation 
Annual Report. This revised report includes amounts of distributed generation interconnected to 
PSE’s distribution system as of April 30, 2016.  PSE recently discovered that its previously filed 
report dated August 1, 2016 erroneously included data as of April 30, 2015.  This revised report 
updates the data to the correct reporting year, i.e. year-end April 30, 2016.    
 
Please note that PSE will further revise this report later this year to include data for net metering 
credits and energy production.  This data is more difficult to compile as it spans multiple internal 
PSE tracking systems.  PSE will update this report after it compiles the requisite data.    
 
Please contact Nate Hill at (425) 457-5524 (nate.hill@pse.com), or Heather Mulligan at (425) 456-
2916 (heather.mulligan@pse.com) for additional information about this filing.  If you have any other 
questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2110. 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Kenneth S. Johnson 
Ken Johnson 
Director, State Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, PSE-08N 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2110 
ken.s.johnson@pse.com 
 

Enclosures 
cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
 Sheree Carson     
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